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PRESIDENT’S CORNER

by Randy Vaccaro '73

We are beginning another year, and I would like
to welcome all those who joined the Alumni
Association over the summer.

Due to the high costs of printing and postage, we now offer the
Newsletter on our website, www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com, but you
must be a paid member to view it. We know there are members of the
Alumni Association who do not own or use computers, and we felt it
was important to continue to serve their need for a paper copy of the
Newsletter. In the most recent edition of the Newsletter, we asked
members to contact us before June 30, 2013, if they wished to continue
receiving the Newsletter via USPS. We heard from 106 members who
place a high value on receiving a paper copy. For those who called and
did not receive the requested call back in response to their voicemail,
we send our sincere apologies. In hindsight, this project would have
been better handled with a team approach.

We are beginning plans for the 2014 Alumni Banquet, at which we will
recognize graduating seniors selected to receive scholarships
administered by the Alumni Association and those selected to be
honored with receipt of a Distinguished Alumni Award. Save the date:
Saturday, June 21, 2014... wouldn't it be fun to get together a group
of your classmates to attend?

Earlier this year, the Alumni Board voted to amend the rules so that
anyone may nominate a Bradford Alumnus to be considered for the
Distinguished Alumni Award. If you would like to nominate someone,
please complete the 2014 DAA Nomination Form, available online at
our website or use the form inserted in this Newsletter. Please submit
before January 31, 2014.

Asalways, the Alumni Association’s main purpose s to: honora number
of Distinguished Alumni; to administer and award scholarships to
deserving seniors; and help classes with reunions.

As a member, there are many ways you can help the Alumni
Association grow: contributions or bequests, SPY donations and
encouraging your fellow graduates to become members.

Good health and happiness to all... Go Red Devils!

Save The Bradford Newsletter

Because of the increased cost of graphics, printing and postage, our
Bradford newsletter is in need of financial help. Our members have asked
to keep the high quality biannual publication versus the online version.
Therefore, we are asking for a donation of $5.00 or more per year to
cover production costs. Please send your donation to: Kenosha
Bradford Alumni Association, P.O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141.
Thank you for your input and concern.

2013 recipients of scholarships administered by the Alumni Association
Pictured from L-R: Mary Rose Daghfal, Ryan Hastings, Kaitlin Kentala, Stefanie
Romanowski, Margaret Ann Donnell, Danielle Macareno, Alexandra Eschmann and
Amanda Samuel (not pictured: Julia Lake, Candace Bishop and Graham Bullmore)

HONORED AT THE
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION BANQUET
SATURDAY, JUNE 22,2013

Bradford Alumni Scholarship — honoring the Class of 1935
$1,000 to Margaret Ann Donnell

Valiere Anderson Petersen (‘30) Memorial Scholarship
$1,000 for an outstanding piano student to Julia Lake

1947 January/June Class Scholarship - $1,000 each to
Stefanie Romanowski and Alexandra Eschmann

Phyliss Christensen Swadburg (‘47) Memorial Scholarship
$1,000 to Danielle Macareno

Class of 1957 Memorial Scholarship - $1,057
Mary Rose Daghfal

John (‘57) and Judy (‘60) Schuetz Wavro Athletic
Scholarships - $1,000 to Kaitlin Kentala

John (‘57) and Judy (‘60) Schuetz Wavro Academic
Scholarships - $1,000 to Candace Bishop

Bill (‘S7) and Barbara Serpe Scholarships - $2,500 each to
recipients attending a UW school (business or computers)
Ryan Hastings and Amanda Samuel

Paul Paricka (‘69) Memorial Scholarship
$1,000 to Graham Bullmore
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NEWS & UPDATES

For the latest news and information, visit:

http://www.bradford.kusd.edu
KUSD Theatre Arts

2013-14 SEASON OF PLAYS AND MUSICALS
includes the following productions at

BRADFORD HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM

N —— ]::1_“ i
al

Hello! My Baby
Nov. 1-3, 8-10, 2013

Catch Me If You Can
Jan. 17-19, 24-26, 2014

Mary Poppins
March 28-30, April 4-6, 11-13, 2014

For complete list of 2013-14 season productions, visit www.kusd.edu.
Tickets for all productions are available at the door.

2014 BRADFORD ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIPS ANNOUNCED

e —_ (14 graduating senior applicants are to meet general eligibility
/\’ﬂﬁ requirements for the individual scholarships unless otherwise

specified. Scholarships will be awarded at the May 2014 Senior
Awards Ceremony, and recipients will be invited to the Distinguished
Alumni Association Banquet on Saturday, June 21, 2014.

Seniors planning to attend a four year college or university should apply for 2014
KBHSAA Scholarships. Complete a typed alumni scholarship application and submit
it, along with one copy of your high school transcript and a copy of ACT and/or SAT
score, to Mrs. Robin Mars in room 121 no later than March 21, 2014. College GPA of
2.0 or greater on a 4.0 scale is required unless otherwise specified.

$1,000
$1,000

$2,500

Bradford Alumni Scholarship in memory of Alex Savaglio (1971 Class)
1947 January/June Class Scholarship (2)

Bill (1957 Class) and Barbara Serpe Scholarships (2)
Recipients must attend a UW Wisconsin school. Undergraduate degree in
Business or Computer Science. College GPA of 2.5 or greater on a 4.0 scale.

$1,000 Valiere Anderson Petersen Memorial Scholarship (1930 Class) for an
outstanding student in music, preferably piano.

$1,000 John (1957 Class) and Judy (1960 Class) Schuetz Wavro
Athletic Scholarship

$1,000 John (1957 Class) and Judy (1960 Class) Schuetz Wavro

Scholastic Achievement Scholarship

IN MEMORY OF ALEX SAVAGLIO

On Saturday, October 19, 2013, we lost former President and long-time
Alumni Board member, Alex Savaglio, Class of 1971. Our deepest sympathy

goes out to his wife, Carol (Ritacca) Savaglio and daughter, Angelena. We will
truly miss him. In memory of Alex, the Alumni Association will offer a $1,000
memorial scholarship to a Bradford 2014 graduating Senior.
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The only OFFICIAL
Kenosha Bradford
Alumni website is:

J Class

E\_‘ Websites

Here is the current list of individual class reunion sites.
These are owned by each graduating class committee or
members, not the alumni association.

www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1954
www.bradford$8.com
www.bradford60.com
www.bradford61.com
www.bradford62.com

2014 CLASS REUNIONS

1941

1944

1947

1949

1954

1959

1964

(73rd)  Sunday, June 22,2014 at 11 a.m.

Annual Class Brunch at Bombay Louie’s, 2227 60th Street
Contact: Betty Bruno or Elmer Schmidt 262-654-4525
(70th) Date: TBD

Contact: Nellie (Aceto) Williams

(67th)  Noon Annual Luncheon, September 10, 2014
Bombay Louie’s, 2227 60th Street.

Contact: Mary Jane Lippert 262-942-4131

(65th) Date & Place TBD

Contact: Gina Martino Missurelli 262-658-8878

(60th) Date & Place: TBD

Contact: Julie Harbert 262-654-7102

(55th)  Date & Place: TBD

Contact: Rita Bisciglia 262-948-1668

(50th)  September 20, 2014, Parkway Chateau

Ice Breaker on September 19,2014, Casa Capri
Contact: Jane Hess 262-694-2083

1969 (45th) Looking for classmates to organize a casual Reunion.
www.bradford69.com
Contact: Joyce Kopacz Sorensen 262-945-3806

(40th) Date & Place: TBD
Contact: Debbie (Salituro) Capozza, Debsden@sbcglobal.net

(35th) Date & Place: TBD
Contact: Denise Salituro Villalobos 262-945-7755

(30th) Go to: www.bradford84.com
Contact: Peggy Brunet Lemay 262-652-3908

www.bradfordclassof1963.com
www.bradford64.com
www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1965
www.bradford69.com
www.bradford73.com
www.bradford75.com

1974

1979

www.bradford78.com
www.bradford80.com

1984

| www.braizlfordil.c\z]rlnB Hord 198 1989 (25th) Go to: www.bradford89.com
lasscreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1983 1999 (15th) To be determined if they are having a reunion
www.bradford84.com

Contact: Christina Puntillo 920-475-8522
www.bradford88.com

1994 (20th)
www.bradford89.com Pat Laudonio Gensicke, Alumni Liaison 262-657-5844
www.bradford90.com 2004 (10th)
www.bradford93.com Pat Laudonio Gensicke, Alumni Liaison 262-657-5844
www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1998 2009 (5th)

www.bradford99.com Pat Laudonio Gensicke, Alumni Liaison 262-657-5844

Old Bradford High School

Class Reunion Tours

Kris (Winzer) Miller, Bradford Class of '73, gives free guided tours of the old Bradford
High School (Reuther Central H.S.) and will handle all permits needed for tours. ~
Group tours are available Monday through Fridays, 3-7 pm. Individual tours or groups =
of four or less can be arranged during the day by appointment. Although tours are free,
class donations made out to “North Side Stadium Project” will be gratefully accepted.
Call Kris at 262-818-5351 for details or email her at kristinamiller@wi.rr.com.

Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association Newsletter, Fall 2013
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Thank you to all who have submitted updated
information in regards to passing Alumnus. We
apologize for any errors— sometimes we receive
handwritten notes that are hard to read.

’31  Arthur J. Swartz

'35 Doris Ostrom Swartz

’36  Lillian Leonelli May

’37  Ruth Schwaiger Pratt Goodwin
’37 Chloe Goodman Molinaro
’38  Dorothy Peterson

’38 Donald H. Tomey

’39  Vera Marschner

40 Marion Ness Koth

’40 Nello Pinzi

41  Norma Lee Andrews Evans
’41  Lyn Curtis Swift

’41  Betty]. Faletto Schlenker
'41  Chester J. “Chet” Frye

’41  Fern Gentile Garofalo

’41  Helen Young Strangberg
’42 Doreene E. Petzke Baltrus
’42. Robert Buehrens

‘4S5 Margaret Walk Martorano
’48  Patricia Ann Algiers MacCready
’49  James H. Douglass

’50  Louis H. Larson, Jr.

‘S8 Carol (Leuck) Matelski

71 Alex Savaglio

56  Peter & ’56 Dolores Ann Kleist
Jespersen

’57  John Anderson, Sr.

’57  Barbara Becker Remington

’59  Roberta Grove Osborn

'64  John “Buzz” Paricka

’67  Susan Michetti

'67  Joe Paricka

75§ David Walker

’80 Laura Sytkowski Donnell

‘81  John Donnell

"13 Margaret Donnell
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Alumni Association Donations

The Alumni Association thanks all donors to the Operating,
Distinguished Alumni Awards and Scholarship Funds.
Your generosity makes it possible for the Association to
perpetuate the memories — old and new - for all
Bradford Alumni, and to award scholarships to

deserving Bradford High School Seniors.

Distinguished Alumni Fund to $100:
Bradford Class of 1969

Scholarship Fund to $500
‘38 Albert Molinaro

Scholarship Fund to $150
Bradford Class of 1943

Scholarship Fund to $50
In honor of Berger & Jo Rasmussen
60th Wedding Anniversary
by William ’57 & Marge *56 Hall

In memory of '44 Ed Baumann
by '48 Roberta Tacke

In memory of Jan. 45 Joanne Kaiser Bush
by "48 Roberta Tacke

Scholarship Funds to $5000
’$7 John & ’60 Judith (Schuetz) Wavro

Scholarship Fund to $100
in Memory of
’39 Jean (Scholey) Beales
from ’39 Lorraine (Taylor) Bemis

’S6 Carol (Shaffron) Selsberg

from ’5S Mary (Hackett) Rushmore
’57 Gene Lirgameris

from ’60 Leslie (Arnold) Lirgameris

Scholarship Fund to $1000
in Memory of

’47 Phyliss (Christensen) Swadburg
Memorial Scholarship by James Swadburg

Scholarship Fund in Memory of:
1930 Valiere Anderson Petersen
Memorial Scholarship Fund
To $250
Jack & Mary Petersen
Connie Petersen Knop

To $100
Anita Hermann

1947 January/June
Class Scholarship Fund
Ronald Engermann
Ralph & Carol Schneider
August Schepker

General Operating to $50
’51 Peter Langer, Jr.

’54 Lenore Giacomin Hinds
Constance Oquist

General Operating to $50
in Memory of
In memory of my husband,
Dr. G. Sooknandan by ’52 Ruth Borg

Newsletter Deadlines

All articles to be included in the Newsletter need to reach us by
March 15 for the Spring issue, and September 15 for the Fall issue.

All Reunion Committees are encouraged to send a photo or two along

with a summary of their reunion activities, including any reunion
announcements to:

Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association
P.O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141

Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association Newsletter, Fall 2013




Sometimes we must shorten Class Notes submissions due to space limitations.

1930s

’36 Joyce Molitor Kuhlman

Wendy Harper sent an email to us
requesting birthday cards for her 95-
year old mother who is a lifetime
member of Bradford Alumni. This is
the content that was emailed to us:
Please feel free to send even a belated
birthday card: Joyce Molitor Kuhlman,
11 Kings Grant Road, Holy Hill, Florida
32117. She turned 95 on September
30th. We trying to make it extra special
by filling her mailbox with 95th
birthday wishes. I apologize for such
short notice. Just came across and old
newsletter. Thank you for helping us to
make mom's birthday special.

’39 Irene Potter Paricka

I'would like to hear from anyone. My
addressis: 107 E. 2nd Street, Apt 117,
Dewitt, [A 52742

1950s

’52 Ruth Borg

I have been disabled for some time due to
fractures, difficulty with feet and legs — on
the mend. Though I have kept up with
music at church; hope to return to
musical gigs — I miss them.

1970s

77 Stephen Lesavich

I co-authored a book, The Plastic Effect,
and won a gold medal in the 2013
Independent Publisher Living Now

Book Awards. The book won a gold
medal in the finance/budgeting cagegory.
www.independentpublisher.com/article.

php?page=1694

2010s

2012 Rachel Rasmussen

I'was one of the Louis Cristiano &
Robert Hockney 1960 Memorial
Scholarship recipients in 2012. I just
thought I would let you know that I had a
great Spring semester at UW-Madison,
and am looking forward to returning in
the Fall. This summer, I kept busy with
an online summer course and life-
guarding. Best regards.

2013 Margaret Donnell (new Alumni
Lifetime member)

Thank you to the Alumni Association
and the Class of 1935 for your generous
scholarship in the amount of $1,000. I
am attending the UW-Madison to pursue
amajor in Chemical Engineering. I will
continue to work hard to achieve my

goals.

2013 Alexandra Eschmann

I sincerely thank you for awarding me the
1947 January/June scholarship. This
scholarship will aid me in furthering my
education at the UW-Stevens Point to
major in Biology. Some thoughts I have
on career fields include veterinary
medicine, medical research, and
becoming a doctor. I do plan on
attending graduate school, so this

scholarship is helping me keep my
undergraduate costs to a minimum.
Again, I thank you for choosing me for
the 1947 January/June Class Scholarship,
as it is helping make my college education
more affordable for my family.

2013 Stefanie Romanowski

I was extremely happy to learn that I was
one of the recipients of the 1947
January/June Scholarship. I am writing
to thank you for your generous financial
support. I'am a business and marketing
major at Carthage College and plan to
pursue a minor in sociology. After
graduation, I hope to pursue employment
for one of the major league sports teams
in our region. Playing competitive sports
was a major interest of mine starting at
the young age of six and continuing now
though college. Striving for academic
success has always been the utmost
importance to me! I'will continue to
make my college education top priority!
I am very proud of maintaining straight
As during my senior year at Bradford
along with graduating with Honors
distinction. By awarding me your
scholarship, I am able to concentrate on
what is important to me, my education!
Your financial generosity has allowed me
to be one step closer to my goal and has
inspired me to help others by giving back
to our community. I hope one day I will
be able to help other students achieve
their goals just as you have helped me.

: Name Class of
(INCLUDE MAIDEN NAME)
Spouse Class of
(IFALSO FROM KENOSHA BRADFORD
Address
City/State/Zip
CLASSNOTE:

---------------- MAIL TO: KENOSHA BHSAA -« P. O. Box 56 « Kenosha, WI 53141 [y
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2013 REUNION GALLERY

Class of 1940

Sixteen members of the 1940 class held their semi-annual luncheon
"Get-Together" on October 10,2013 at Perkin's Restraurant on Hwy.
50 & 1-94. May 1, 2014 was chosen for their Noon Dutch Treat
Luncheon. Emil Keuck, Greendale, WI, came the farthest. All of us
were happy to ambulatory-even if aided with canes, walkers and
scooters. Fellow grads, mark your calendar for May 1,2014, and join
us at Perkins. Submitted by Doris Kirchner Magwitz

Class of 1941
The Class of 1941 held their 72nd Annual Reunion with a Hawaiian
theme on June 23,2013 at Bombay Louie’s. Twenty-two classmates
and nine guests attended and all enjoyed a great time. Looking

forward to our 73rd Reunion on June 22, 2014!

Class of 1943

The Class of 1943 celebrated
our 70th reunion with a noon
luncheon at the Casa Capri
on July 26,2013.

Forty-five people attended and a
gift was presented to Colleen Cashin §
Harman for traveling the

farthest from Portland, Oregon.

TOP: Chuck ¢ Tina Bonofiglio and Larry
Weaver (Class of ‘42).
BOTT'OM: Joyce Ritter Gallatin, Joyce’s daughter Susan,

d Olga Del Frate Randall

January/June Class of 1947
We met Wednesday, September 11th for a noon luncheon at
Bombay Louie’s with 33 persons in attendance.

The 2013 scholarship recipients were announced with a 1947
scholarship initiated by the generous donation of Judge Lowell Reed.
The scholarships were awarded to Stephanie Romanowski and
Alexandra Eschmann.

Al Aceto gave the welcome. Emil Kreger discussed the Alumni
membership and scholarship items. Dolores Stratton and Mary Jane
Haugaard Lippert assisted with check-in and name tags. Our next
Reunion will be Wednesday, September 10, 2014 at Bombay Louie’s.

Class of 1948

The Class of 1948 held their 65th
Reunion on September 20, 2014 at
the Parkway Chateau.

We had 123 graduates and guests in
attendance. The theme was "Thanks
For The Memories" and grads related
stories of their high school days.

Committee members:

Shirley Andersen Roders, Elaine
Copen Ibsen, Carol Eich Flocker,

Pat Gename Shuler, Jean Kemen Nass,
Betty Kreuscher Rinaldi, Jance
Petersen Stried, and Beverly Selin

.
Shirley Andersen Roders and
Jerry McNamara

FEOTI B g, SO :
Elaine Copen Ibsen and husband, Bob Q—UICk'
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Class of 1958

The Bradford Class of ‘58 held their
55th Class Reunion on September 27-
28,2013. The beautiful fall weekend
started with a golf outing on Friday at
“Muni” co-hosted by Pat Callahan and
Dave Hamelink. Ice Breakers that night
were held at the Casa Capri and at
Sunnyside Club.

=

A . -
Golfers “The Three Toms,” Tom Brickley,
Tom Marcoe and Tom Oakland

Seventy classmates and their spouses
enjoyed Saturday evening at the
Parkway Chateau with a prime rib
buffet, dancing to Royal Sounds and
a photo booth.

Kathy (Kluender) Hees &
Juanita (Jorndt) Becker

Nick Balk led the group in an opening
prayer and former class president, Tom [se2
Oakland, welcomed the class and
appointed former class vice president
Tom Brickley as timekeeper. Prizes
were awarded to Kathy (Rugg) Hanson -—--..,
who traveled the furthest from Tom & Judy (Michelen) M‘“g““’d
Oregon; Pat Callahan for most distinguished-looking classmate; Gene
Decker for still knowing the formula for the volume of a sphere and
to Jim MacCready whose looks have not changed in 55 years! It was
a memorable evening and the photo booth pictures will be posted
along with others on our website: www.bradfordS58.com.

Class of 1961

For details and more photos,
visit their website at
www.bradford61. com

Class of 1963

For details and more photos,
visit their website at
www.bradfordclassof1963.com

7] Our 40-Year
~ | Reunion
was held on
Saturday,
September
7th starting
with a tour
of “the old
Bradford,”
led by our
classmate
Kris (Wlnzer) Mlller About 50 attended the tour. Then the party
shifted to Casa Capri for pizzas and a cash bar, followed by coffee
and a wonderful assortment of homemade desserts provided by our
talented Reunion Committee members. There were 117 in
attendance and everyone enjoyed the evening.

Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association Newsletter, Fall 2013



2013 REUNION GALLERY

Class of 1978
“CLASS REUNION”

On Friday, August 9, 2013,
by Aggie Clark Dresset, Class of 1947

Class of 78 celebrated our
35-Year Reunion at Bull &
Bear Tavern & Eatery with
a delicious hors d'oeuvre
buffet and the band, Boys & |
Toys, as our entertainment.
John Fox organized a silent
auction for one of the
original center keystones
from the inner arch of the

It was my class reunion and all through the house,
I checked each mirror and begged my poor spouse
HEUN,UN | |[ o say I looked great and that my chin wasn’t double.
High Class of 1976/ And he lied through his teeth just to stay out of trouble.

Welcome Bradford

He said that beneath my thick glasses,

east entrance of the Annex, my €yes hadn't Changed'
donated by the family of And I had the Sameﬁgure;
Chester A. Eisenhauer, it was just a bit rearranged.
raising $250 for the

Southern Wisconsin All He said my skin was still Sllky}
Airborne Chapter of the though loosely dmped,

Wounded Warrior Program. [ %8¢ .
Congratulations to classmates, Frank and Cheryl (Rannick) Parise,
on their winning bid for this relic of Bradford's past. We send our

thanks to Chet s famlly for donating the keystone. Our digital photo I swallowed his words, hook, sinker and line,
- frames displaying slideshows

B from past reunions and old and entered the banquet feeling just fine.
Kenosha photos was a big hit. Somehow I'd expected my classmates to stay

S We asked reunion attendees to as young as they were on that long ago day.
* \| sign a mint condition 1978

? SPY. The following night, a We hugged farewell hugs,
-y | bunch of classmates continued but like me thmugh the years
: g

our reunion at Holy Rosary’s g
annual festival. Allin all, we th = had added gray to their halr’

Not so much like smooth satin,
but more like silk crepe.

had a great turnout on both or Pounds to their rears.
nights (with 105 guests at Bull ;
& Bear), got a lot of good pics, But as we shared a few memories
and everyone had a fun and and retold some class jokes,
memorable reunion weekend! we were eighteen in spirit,
though we looked like our folks.
Class of 2003 We turned hearing aid volumes up
The Bradford High School Class of 2003 Ten-Year and dimmed down the lights.
Reunion was held September 21, 2013. For Rolled back th
information and photos, visit their Facebook page: otted back the years :
J wwwfacebook.com/groups/158212347668609/ and we were young for the night!
Happy Belated 80th/81st Birthdays!! \’2* S P R A
ST R L5 AP
Lillian Giacomin Knapp and Clarice Pacetti Zaleski invited ten 1950 graduates for a luncheon S = S

at the Boat House on August 8, 2012. They had prizes, favors, and celebrated their 80th .

Birthdays! Attending were Luigina Pomponi Wasilevich, Dorothy Cerminara Manna, Noreen P l %

Pinnola Fonk, Theresa LePera Stancato, Brunhilda Ladwig Kaufman, Marilyn Hertzberger /L,UU 'hwumlo g -
'ﬁ

Holm, Mildred Gamberini Nutini, Edna Prell Boero, Vita Ritacca Strobbe, and Lucille Savaglio. . l;; - . 4

\\'

CONGRATULATIONS to the Paielli's Bakery family celebrating their 90th year of business!
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Km BV“#UVd First Class Mail
. v US Postage
Alwmni Association Paid
Permit No 1071
PO Box 56 Kenosha, WI
Kenosha, WI 53141
WARNING: There are websites that are
posing as Alumni or Bradford!
Visit the official Kenosha Bradford
Alumni Association website!
www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com
1903 (1 1932 (3 1948 (1 1975 12) 1994 (S 2009 (1
1923 (1 1933 (1 1949 (2 1976 (3 1995 (8 2011 (1
1925 (1 1934 (1 1953 (2 1977 (3 1996 (1 2012 (1
1926 (2 1936 (1 1956 (1 1978 (6 1997 (3 2013 (1
1927 (2 1937 (1 1965 (2 1979 (6 1998 (9
1928 (1 1938 (2 1966 (S 1981 (9 1999 (7
1929 (2 1941 (1 1971 (3 1989 (4 2000 (6
1930 (1 1946 (3 1972 (S 1990 (1 2003 (3
1931 (1 1947 (1 1974 (6 1992 (2 2006 12)

$35 each, shipping included = 1900 to 1998
$55 each, shipping included = 1999
$65 each, shipping included = 2000 to present

Proceeds from SPY sales go to the
general operating fund.

Please mail the year required with a check made payable to the
Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association, and mail to:
SPYS SALES, P.O. 56, Kenosha, WI 53141,
Remember to include your name, address, and phone number.

We are looking for Spy editions not listed above
Donations for any years will be greatly appreciated.

Please Stay in Touch!

If you have Class Notes or news to share, a new mailing or email address,
and/or phone number, drop us a postcard with your updated information to:
Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association, P.O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141.




